
Missing man in Cheung Sha Wan located

     A man who went missing in Cheung Sha Wan has been located.

     Tam Fong, aged 91, was last seen at a hospital on Wing Hong Street in
the small hours of November 30. His family made a report to Police on the
same day.

     The man was located at a hotel on Waterloo Road, Yau Ma Tei this morning
(December 3).
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